
 

 

Friday 11th March 2022 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers, 
 
I regret to inform you that Mrs Pinder will be leaving us and her last day will be 
Friday 29th April 2022.   I know you will want to join us in saying thank you for all 
the hard work she has put in with your children and the school.  We are going 
to miss her and wish her good luck in her new ventures. 
 
As a result of this, you will be receiving your annual report earlier than the rest 
of the school so that Mrs Pinder can contribute to these.  You will receive your 
child’s annual report on Monday 2nd May.   
 
We are in the process of appointing a teacher to replace Mrs Pinder and will let 
you know more, once we have someone in post. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fi Dowley 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


